Seat No.

B.A. (SEM/CR) CBCS Part-III Semester-V Examination: October/November-2022 English (Compulsoary) Paper-V ENGC5: English for Communication

Day and Date: Tuesday, 13/12/2022

Time: 1.00 PM To 3.00 PM

Instructions:

- 1. All Questions are Compulsory.
- 2. All Questions carry equal marks.
- 3. Figures to the right indicate full marks

Q.1. Choose the Correct alternatives from the following.

15

Total Marks: 60

- 1 Ashwini was playing the flute. (Change the voice)
 - 1) The flute was being played by Ashwini. 3) The flute played by Ashwini.
 - 2) The flute has been play by Ashwini.4) Non of the above
- 2 Heena is a very charming actress. (Identify the type of the underlined phrases).
 - 1. Adverb Phrase. 2. Noun Phrase. 3. Adjective Phrase. 4. Non of the above.
- 3 Dhoni has been playing cricket since long. (Identify the type of the underlined phrases)
 - 1. Verb Phrase. 2. Adverb Phrase. 3. Preposition Phrase 4. Noun Phrase.
- 4 ----- stood at the centre at the end.
 - 1) Tessie 2) Warner 3) Watson 4) Bill
- 5 Heena is a very charming actress. (Identify the type of the underlined phrases)
 - 1. Adverb Phrase. 2. Prepositional Phrase 3. Adjective Phrase. 4. Noun Phrase.
- 6 Jimmy Wells is a -----.
 - 1) police officer 2) criminal 3) restaurant owner 4) clerk
- 7 When Jimmy Wells was moving along the street at New York, it was ----at night.
 - 1) about eight 2) about nine 3) about ten 4) about eleven
- 8 ----had a large jewel in his necktie.
 - 1) Bob 2) Jimmy 3) Jack 4) Bill
- 9 What was the real name of 'O. Henry '?
 - 1) William Robert 2) William Sydney Porter 3) Rajan Gavas 4) Shirley Jackson

1. Formal letter 2. Informal letter 3. Demi-official letter 4. None of these 11 The owl calls from the tree. 1) silken oak 2) silk-cotton 3) silk-tibre 4) palm Dr. Kalam's great vision is to see India as a ----. 1) powerful nation 2) developing nation 3) developed nation 4) rich nation 13 The orphan girl's hair is as black as a ----. 1) raven's wings 2) peacock's wings 3) sparrow's wings 4) squirrel's tail. 'The wretched have never a ----'. 1) company 2) friend 3) supporter 4) caretaker. 15 The poet blesses the person who----. 1) discards an orphan 2) shelters an orphan from sorrow and shame. 3) feeds an orphan. 4) befriends an orphan. Q.2. Write short Notes (Three out of Four). 15 The ending of the story 'The Lottery' 2 Mr. Summers. The end of the story "After Twenty Years". 3 Ways to achieve Dr. Kalam's vision of Developed India. Q.3. Write short Answers (Three out of Four). 15 1 Do as directed: 1. Omnipotent, Irreparable (Write the meanings of the words.) 2. What a beautiful scene it is! (Exclamatory to Assertive sentences) 3. This tree is too high for me to climb. (Remove 'too'.) 4. No sooner had Shaheen finished one project, than she undertook another. (Use 'as soon as'.) 5. Amruta is a dancer. She is a poet as well. (Use 'Not only-but also'.) What are the Guidelines for Good Precise Writing? 2 3 What the poet will do for the love of Bengal's river? How does the poet describe the 'Ignited soul'? Q.4.. Answer the following question on broad. (One out of two). 15 Write an essay about the orthodox and terrible traditions in our society which are still present. How can these be eradicated to create a better society? Write a story of an orphan child whom you have met. Or Imagine such a child and describe how the

Letter of complaint comes in the category of:

society treats such children.

Model Answer Paper

B.A. (SEM/CR) CBCS Part-III Semester-V Examination: October/November-2022 English (Compulsoary) Paper-V

ENGC5: English for Communication

Day and Date: Tuesday, 13/12/2022

Time: 1.00 PM To 3.00 PM

Q.1. Choose the Correct alternatives from the following.

15

Total Marks: 60

- 1 Ashwini was playing the flute. (Change the voice)
 - 1) The flute was being played by Ashwini. 3) The flute played by Ashwini.
 - 2) The flute has been play by Ashwini.4) Non of the above

Option 1

- 2 Heena is a very charming actress. (Identify the type of the underlined phrases).
 - 1. Adverb Phrase. 2. Noun Phrase. 3. Adjective Phrase. 4. Non of the above.

Option 2

- 3 Dhoni has been playing cricket since long. (Identify the type of the underlined phrases)
 - 1. Verb Phrase. 2. Adverb Phrase. 3. Preposition Phrase 4. Noun Phrase.

Option 1

- 4 ----- stood at the centre at the end.
 - 1) Tessie 2) Warner 3) Watson 4) Bill

Option 1

- 5 Heena is a very charming actress. (Identify the type of the underlined phrases)
 - 1. Adverb Phrase. 2. Prepositional Phrase 3. Adjective Phrase. 4. Noun Phrase.

Option 4

- 6 Jimmy Wells is a -----.
 - 1) police officer 2) criminal 3) restaurant owner 4) clerk

Option 1

- When Jimmy Wells was moving along the street at New York, it was ----at night.
 - 1) about eight 2) about nine 3) about ten 4) about eleven

Option 3

- 8 ----had a large jewel in his necktie.
 - 1) Bob 2) Jimmy 3) Jack 4) Bill

Option 1

- What was the real name of 'O. Henry'?
 - 1) William Robert 2) William Sydney Porter 3) Rajan Gavas 4) Shirley Jackson

Option 2

- 10 Letter of complaint comes in the category of:
 - 1. Formal letter 2. Informal letter 3. Demi-official letter 4. None of these

Option 1

11	The owl calls from the tree.
	1) silken oak 2) silk-cotton 3) silk-tibre 4) palm
12	Option 2 Dr. Kalam's great vision is to see India as a
	1) powerful nation 2) developing nation 3) developed nation 4) rich nation
13	Option 3 The orphan girl's hair is as black as a
	1) raven's wings 2) peacock's wings 3) sparrow's wings 4) squirrel's tail.
14	Option 1 'The wretched have never a'.
	1) company 2) friend 3) supporter 4) caretaker.
15	Option 2 The poet blesses the person who
	1) discards an orphan 2) shelters an orphan from sorrow and shame. 3) feeds an orphan. 4) befriends an orphan.
Q.2	Option 2 .Write short Note (Three out of Four) 15
1	The ending of the story 'The Lottery'
	Ans:
2	Mr. Summers.
	Ans:
3	The end of the story "After Twenty Years".
	Ans:
4	Ways to achieve Dr. Kalam's vision of Developed India.
	Ans:
Q.3	Write short Answers (Three out of Four).
1	Do as directed:
	1 Omnipotent,Irreparable (Write the meanings of the words.)
	2. What a beautiful scene it is ! (Exclamatory to Assertive sentences)
	3. This tree is too high for me to climb. (Remove 'too'.)
	4. No sooner had Shaheen finished one project, than she
	undertook another. (Use 'as soon as'.)
	5. Amruta is a dancer. She is a poet as well. (Use 'Not
	only- but also'.)
	Ans:
2	What are the Guidelines for Good Precise Writing?

3	What the poet will do for the love of Bengal's river?
	Ans:
4	How does the poet describe the 'Ignited soul'?
	Ans:
Q.4	Answer the following question on broad. (One out of two).
1	Write an essay about the orthodox and terrible traditions in our society which are still present. How can these be eradicated to create a better society?
	Ans:
2	Write a story of an orphan child whom you have met. Or Imagine such a child and describe how the society treats such children.
	Ans:

Ans: